
From: Michael Lewis  

Sent: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 4:08 PM 

To: Maitland, Leif <lmaitlan@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Site Plan Control Application 536-542 Windermere 

 

Hi Leif, 

 

I was forwarded a copy of the site plan by Fred Rodger. Although the date for comments 

was noted as July 3rd, I hope that the following input will be included in any other feedback 

you have received.  

 

I would recommend that the perimeter of the property have a fence that its 8 feet high 

and that the developer also include trees on the east side of the property to match what 

has been planned for the west side. 

 

Mike Lewis 

47 Orkney Cres 
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